
August 12th, 2021 

The Board of Supervisors of Shelby County, Iowa, met pursuant to law and rules of said 
board in special session at 8:00 a.m. in the Supervisors Board room in the Shelby County 
Courthouse.  The following Elected officials were present Darin Haake, Chairman; 
Steve Kenkel, Vice-Chairperson;  Supervisor Charles Parkhurst came in at 9:04 and 
Mark Maxwell, Clerk.   

The meeting was called to order, and it was asked by the Chairperson about any 
conflicts of interest, none were stated. 

The meeting was voted to go into closed session under Iowa Code 21.5(1)(i) after a 
request was made by an employee involved, to evaluate the professional competency of 
an individual whose appointment, hiring, performance, or discharge is being 
considered when necessary to prevent needless and irreparable injury to that 
individual’s reputation and that individual requests a closed session.   Kenkel made 
amotion at 9:01 AM to enter closed session, Haake seconded the motion. Motion passed 

At 9:48 AM the Supervisors came out of closed session after a motion by Parkhurst and 
a second by Kenkel. All three Supervisors voted in favor of the motion.  A decision will 
be made at another meeting.  

Having no further business the meeting was adjourned at  9:48 AM  
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Darin Haake,  Chairman 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Mark L. Maxwell 
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 


